CCCABC Town Hall Meeting 11

Contact name: Coalition of Child Care Advocates of British Columbia

Contact phone: (604) 709-5661 Contact email: info@cccabc.bc.ca [2] Region: British Columbia [3]

Details

The Coalition of Child Care Advocates of British Columbia invites you to an evening of presentations and discussion regarding the future of child care in B.C. Guest speakers will include: - Lynne Wannan, child care policy expert from Australia - George Heyman, President of the BC Government and Services Employees' Union (BCGEU); - Rita Chudnovsky, Coalition of Child Care Advocates of BC. Presentations will be followed by an opportunity for questions and answers from the community audience.

Source URL (modified on 7 Aug 2020): https://childcarecanada.org/resources/events/05/09/cccabc-town-hall-meeting Links

1